

Phone: Toll Free: FAX

(540) 888-3456 (877) 877-3009 (540) 888-4511

E-Mail: <u>info@trschool.org</u> www.TimberRidgeSchool.org

December 30, 2019

The Pruitt Foundation Attn: Ms. Gretchen Provenzano 105 Warbler Drive Stephens City, VA 22655

Dear Gretchen,

On behalf of the young men attending Timber Ridge School, and our dedicated staff who assist them with their individual treatment needs, please accept my sincere thank you for The Pruitt Foundation anonymous gift of \$20,000.00 (Check #1537 dated 12/17/19) to Timber Ridge School.

Per specific request, the check amount was divided into individual deposits of \$200 to each of our students' savings accounts, 40 students totaling \$8,000. The remaining funds were designated for the Career and Technical Education Center (CTEC) capital campaign fund (\$12,000), expanding our vocational programing to benefit our students and their futures. Due to the timing of your CTEC gift, those funds will be matched by another grant, making us one step closer to groundbreaking.

Timber Ridge School is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization (Tax I.D. #54-0885291) and your gift represents a pure contribution for which Timber Ridge School provided neither goods nor services in exchange.

The Pruitt Foundation has been quite kind to Timber Ridge School and our students have benefited from previous gifts through their savings accounts. The donation was announced at individual cottage meeting over the holidays.

Thanks again and know that The Pruitt Foundation's continued support of our program and our students as they reach for their emotional, behavioral, educational, and life-skills goals is appreciated.

Sincerely,

John Lamanna, Ed.D. Executive Director 540-888-9530 (direct) lamanna@trschool.org

Accreditation:

Member:

Council on Accreditation

AdvancED - Southern Association of Colleges and Schools

Virginia Association of Independent Specialized Education Facilities

National Association of Private Special Education Centers West Virginia Health and Human Services Collaborative



Phone: Toll Free: FAX:

(540) 888-3456 (877) 877-3009 (540) 888-4511

E-Mail: info@trschool.o

www.TimberRidgeSchool.org

January 20, 2020

The Pruitt Foundation Attn: Ms. Gretchen Provenzano 105 Warbler Drive Stephens City, VA 22655

Dear Gretchen,

Each Unit Manager made the announcement to their students at their staff-student meeting that a donor had placed money is each of their Savings Accounts as a Christmas gift. Of course, they were thrilled and filled with excitement.

The students in each cottage/unit were asked if they wish to send a "thank you" note to their anonymous benefactor. Please find enclosed their unique way of expressing their gratitude.

The Foundation's gesture is such a kind way of reaching out to our students. It truly made their holiday even brighter!

Best Regards,

Debbie Vance

Executive Assistant &

Coordinator of Marketing and Public Relations

Accreditation:

Member:

Council on Accreditation

AdvancED - Southern Association of Colleges and Schools

Virginia Association of Independent Specialized Education Facilities National Association of Private Special Education Centers

West Virginia Health and Human Services Collaborative